
From: Symmes, Brian <BrianSymmes@gov.sc.gov>
To: Adams, Chaney <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov>

Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 9/27/2016 4:25:56 PM

Subject: FW: Governor's position on GHS

 
 
From: Matthew Clark [mailto:mclark@scbiznews.com] 

Sent: Tuesday, September 27, 2016 4:11 PM

To: Symmes, Brian

Subject: Governor's position on GHS
 
Brian,
Thanks for taking the time to speak with me earlier. 
 
My questions revolve around Governor Haley's action on the reclassification of nearly $600 million in bonds 
held for Greenville Health System. 
 
The public hearings were held in Laurens County and Greenville County regarding the reclassification with one 
objection noted during those meetings.
 
The question I have is what is the governor's position on signing the reclassification of those bonds? 
 
GHS has an internal deadline of Oct. 1 for that reclassification so it does not have to put the bonds out on the 
taxable market. 
 
Does the governor have any thoughts on the reorganization that GHS is undertaking despite opposition by some 
members of the Greenville County legislative delegation?
 
I am working on a deadline, so anything today would be very helpful.
 
Thanks.

 
--
Matthew Clark
Editor
864-235-5677 Ext. 107
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